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TENURE 
 
 
 
The Board of Education will recognize the achievement of tenure status per the Michigan 
Teacher Tenure Act for all probationary teachers who have been recommended by district 
administration upon verification that they have successfully met all LPS standards, including 
years of service, effective evaluations, overall performance, and documentation of student 
growth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LEGAL REF.: MCL 38.71; 38.131 


